
Subject: Big name stores being hacked
Posted by Pioneer on Fri, 10 Oct 2014 20:47:46 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

So many big name stores have been hacked by identity thieves in the past year or so. Home
Depot was one of the last ones I heard about, and now I'm hearing that Dairy Queen has been
targeted. I read an article online today that said about 400 of their stores have been affected so
far. Are our cards not really safe anywhere anymore? Should we go back to paying with cash? I've
already had my stuff stolen once; I definitely don't want it to happen again!!
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